From: Chase Settle

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Bob Asher; Katie Parker

Subject: Dayton Water Line (Gushwa DX #1)

Date: Monday, May 02, 2016 8:51:13 AM

Dayton Water Line (Gushwa DX #1)
30-015-21703

Section 21, T18S-R26E

Eddy County, New Mexico
2RP-2824

Mrs. Patterson,

In regards to the above listed location, | have yet to receive formal (in writing) acceptance for the
work plan as written or denial. This work plan was submitted on August 17, 2015, but the last
correspondence | have related to this work plan was the meeting held with Yates Petroleum
Corporation representatives and NMOCD representatives at the NMOCD-Artesia Office on
September 16, 2015. Yates position remains as previously held, therefore we would appreciate a
formal response of acceptance or denial of this work plan.

Thank you,

Chase Settle, M.S.

Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation

105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named
recipient only. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing,
copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information
is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-
free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or
incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any
errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail
transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version.
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